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Lions Club Donates to Dexter Police Department

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Lions Club recently presented a
donation in the amount of $500 to the Dexter Police Department.

The money was raised from the Back the Blue Bulb sales at the Stoddard County Fair.

Local business owners Steve Brown, Mark and Kristi Booker, Greg and Lisa Mathis
donated the money for the bulbs so all monies raised could go directly to emergency
agencies.  Money was also donated to the Dexter Fire Department and Stoddard
County Sheriff.

Shown in the photo from left to right are Jim Rhodes representing the Lions Club,
Sammy Stone, Dexter Police Chief, and Aaron Mathis also from the Dexter Lions
Club.

Lions Club Donates to Dexter Police Department

This article: Lions Club Donates to Dexter Police Department  was first published on

https:/showmetimes.com .

Written by Dee Loflin
Date: January 20th 2017
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